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Procurement Hub – Ottawa Office, 

Station 9W085, 9th Floor, 

200 Kent Street, 

Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0E6       Tuesday March 6, 2018 

 

 

 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 4 
 

 

 

 

Subject:  ITT Invitation to Tender No. FP802-170325 

 

Title: Construction and Installation of two modular buildings at the DFO West    

Vancouver Laboratory 

 

Location:  West Vancouver, British Columbia  

 

Closing Date: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 @ 2:00 PM (EST) 

 

  

Dear Sir/Madam:  

 

Further to the above-mentioned Invitation to Tender, this Addendum #4 is to advise potential bidders of 

the following modifications and/ or questions and answers received from bidders to this tender call: 

 

 

BIDDER QUESTIONS & DFO ANSWERS 

 

 

Question 01: 

Luminaire Schedule on Drawing E2.0 does not specify the requested manufacturer, part number, or model 

of the luminaires. Please advise. 

 

 

DFO answer 01: 

Per the Government contracting rules, we are not allowed to spec/request a specific product. DFO 

Electrical has provided a generic description and an image of the luminaire of an equivalent product on 

E2.0. 
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Question 02: 

We need to know the exact specifications and scope supplied by (The building frames and foam cores 

have been ordered) Manufacture, so that we can price all other items. 

We do not know if they supply steel portions, bolts etc. as well there installation instruction of framed 

building and panels. 

  

DFO answer 02: 

The Aluminum shop drawings contain a list of all parts supplied with the frames. This was supplied in 

the previous addendum. 

 

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
 

 

Yours truly, 
 

Lynda Coulombe 

Procurement and Contracting Consultant 

Materiel and Procurement Services 

Financial and Materiel Management Operations 

200 Kent Street, 9
th

 Floor, 9W085 

Ottawa, ON K1A 0E6 

Tel: (613) 327-9911  

E-mail: Lynda.Coulombe@dfo-mpo.gc.ca 
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